
From, 

The Principal, 

To 

The Dean, 

Bapatla Women's Engineering College 

Bapatla Women's Engineering College. 
Bapatla, A.P. 

Guntur, A.P. 
Acharya Nagarjuna University, 

Respected sir, 
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stakeholders. - reg. 
Subject: Incorporation of changes in the curriculum based on feedback collected from the 

Our Institution would like to intimate the university about incorporating changes in the curriculum.The institution has collected feedback on the curriculum from stakeholders after the completion of academic year (2022-2023) 

DEAN 

(ESTD. 2009) 

Kindly request you to consider the suggestions given by stakeholders and that can be include in the forth coming regulations. 

We are hereby attaching a copy of the feedback analysis and action taken report (ATR) for your perusal. 

Thanking you. 

Date: 20/1/2023 

Faculty of Engnepring Acharya Nagarjuna lniyersttv 
Nagarjuna Nagar-522 510 

Guntur Dist.. A D 

Yours faith fully, 

(Dr. G. Sria0vasa Rao) 
PRINRINÇIPAL 
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